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October 23, 1991

Mr. Dave Gottenborg
Fountainhead Resources

621 17th Street, Suite 1421
Denver, CO B0293

Re: Long Lease
Sec 25-TBN-REBTW

Dear Mr. Gottenborg,

As a result of a Weld County tax sale I understand that you will
be retrieving the equipment and casing from the Long #1,2, and 3
in the near future. I have approved the plugging of the wells in
question on October 18, 1991, copies of which were sent to your
office. As a condition of the plugging operations the pits must
be backfilled, leveled and debris removed from the locations. The
lease roads appear to have been addressed through surface damage
payments and in the 0il and Gas Lease on record at Weld County and
are not a part of the location cleanup requirements.

We agree to assist in the partial payment of the plugging costs for
these three wells and location cleanup. The cleanup does not
include removal of the lease road since the surface owner is also
the mineral owner in all three cases. I discussed this and
confirmed this with Dennis Bicknell. 1 sent letters to Mr. Long
on November 7, 1990 and on August 27, 1991 and was not notified by
anyone in regard to those letters or concerns about damages. I
have attached copies of those letters for your information.

I will need all invoices showing actual plugging costs to justify
any payment from the OGCC Environmental Response Fund. These costs
should be sent to this office after the plugging operations have
been completed.

If you have any questions please contact me at 894-2100.

Yours truly,

Aphon” (A

Stephan Pott
Sr. Engineer



